
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 2/27/2012 10:19:59 AM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Legislature

I don't know why the company chose this moment to cause the introduction of a fixed charge bill. I 
think it is counter-productive to what we are trying to do—a clear assessment of tiered rates and costs. 
Instead, PG&E picks a part of the overall issue. I urge you to drop the bill (or to just let it sit). 
Otherwise, it will become the rallying point for groups who have no sympathy for all rate structure 
changes and, boy, it will be fun for them to thump PG&E over and over.
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